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November Bulletin 
 
The 2018/2019 school year has begun very smoothly. We have some exciting new programs 
and exciting plans for the year. We look forward to sharing our adventures throughout the year 
with all parents, guardians and community members through our Facebook page, our school 
website, Remind, Twitter and the media. If you require further information on how to access 
important dates, PowerSchool logins or information on events please contact the school 
directly. 
 
Hockey Program 
Our grade 7-9 students are engaged in improving their hockey skills both on ice and off ice in 
our new training facility. If you haven’t had a chance to check out this learning space please 
drop by to see the great things being done from stickhandling to video analysis. The icing on the 
cake is the addition of a skate sharpener for students skates.  
 
Junior Volleyball Rock Your Socks 
 The junior volleyball teams are conducting a sock drive benefiting Wellspring Family Resource 
and Crisis Center. They are collecting new socks, toques and mitts to keep everyone warm 
when the cold visits again. Items can be dropped off at the high school, ATB or John Deere in 
town. 
 
PowerSchool Parent Portal 
All student assessment and reporting is entered into PowerSchool which can be accessed online 
or via the app. This provides up to date information on student attendance and achievement, 
and should be regularly reviewed. If you have questions or concerns please contact the teacher 
directly to discuss your student. 
 
School Cash Online 
Student fees for curricular and extracurricular activities is accessible on School Cash. Please 
ensure that all fees are addressed in a timely manner. If you have any questions please contact 
Colleen Adams at the school. 
 
School Council 
The school council will meet again on November 26, 2018 at 7 pm at the school. Cynthia 
Eichhorn is leading the council this year and we welcome all parental involvement. Check out 
the MHS School Council facebook page for updates. 
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Students Union 
The students and staff celebrated Halloween October 31 with a costume contest. 
Congratulations to the students and staff that were awarded with candy for their efforts. The 
students union also sold Halloweenies the week before and distributed the goodie bags to 
students on Halloween.  
 
There is a school dance planned for Friday November 23, 2018 from 7 - 11 pm. The theme is 
“Masquerade Ball”. 
 
The annual ShoeBox campaign is being held over the next two weeks. These boxes can be 
collected and returned to the school by November 14. In the month of December, there will be 
a number of Christmas Activity competitions between classes. The ShoeBox Campaign results 
will count towards this competition. Save your change, gather food and prepare to support the 
door decorating campaign.  
 
Tiger Summit 2019 
The initial planning for our annual student conference Tiger Summit has begun. If you wish to 
contribute to this day in any capacity please contact Beth Jager. More information will be 
provided in the new year. 
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